http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=63193

Centralia Burglary, Theft Being Investigated
(KMZA)--A burglary and theft earlier this month at the Centralia car wash
remains under investigation.

The Nemaha County Sheriff’s Office says sometime around 2:00 the morning of
September 2nd an unknown person damaged locks and money boxes taking the
cash inside the car wash.

The damage was estimated at around $1,300, with about $10 cash stolen.

Anyone with information on the crime is asked to contact the Nemaha County
Sheriff’s Office in Seneca.
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